
P-04-466 Medical Emergency - Preventing the introduction of a poorer 

Health Service for North Wales – Correspondence from the Petitioner to the 

Chair, 21.05.2015 

Dear Mr Powell, 

 

Please find enclosed comments and evidence that further supports our petition - 

the wording of which was intentionally crafted to be very specific. 

It is also significant that BCUHB in its latest report confirms what we have been 

saying all along for the last year or so in relation to the health care offer in North 

Wales. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Parry 

Petitioner 

 

 
















